Steven Liang

From: Simone B

Sent: Tuesday, M

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Public Comment on Philadelphia's 2021 Water Rates

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

TO: Philadelphia Water, Sewer & Storm Water Rate Board
C/0: Steven Liang

1515 Arch Street, 17th Floor

Philadelphia, PA 19102

Good afternoon. In regards to lowering water rates, although the water bill is the lowest bill, lowering rate will
ultimately be helpful. Every little bit helps. Thank you in advance.
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